



A spearhead research project between UH and SU

February, 2022

Click here to read the letter in your browser





Spring Call 2022

The Arctic Avenue Spring Call 2022 is now open and we look forward to receiving many interesting proposals! Application **deadline is February 28**. Specific information for the call and application form is found here ».

Please send the application to the Arctic Avenue Steering Committee by email to annika.granebeck@su.se and kaarina.weckstrom@helsinki.fi.

Welcome with your application!

New dates for the workshop: Future direction and funding possibilities of Arctic Avenue

Welcome to our workshop about the future direction and funding possibilities of Arctic Avenue! Due to the pandemic we had to postpone the workshop and the new dates are 16th-17th of May 2022. The meeting will be hosted at Stockholm University as a lunch-to-lunch get-together and will be rounded up with a private showing of the exhibition *The Arctic – While the Ice Is Melting* at Nordiska museet in Stockholm.

Full program here »

To register, please send an email to <u>kaarina.weckstrom@helsinki.fi</u> and <u>annika.granebeck@su.se</u>. Welcome!

Save the date - Important upcoming meeting

The fourth Arctic Avenue annual meeting will be held at the Kilpisjärvi Research Station on the **22th-24th of August 2022**. Travel dates will be August 21th and 25th.

The full 3-day programme will consist of talks focusing on Arctic Avenue projects, visits to field study sites and excursions in the Kilpisjärvi area. Please visit the web-page of the research station for more information on the venue and on the beautiful landscapes and interesting flora and fauna of the region.

Arctic Avenue will cover the cost for travels to Kilpisjärvi and your stay at the station. A detailed program will be sent out later. Please save the dates and start planning your participation - we hope to see many of you there!

Arctic Avenue is a spearhead research project between the University of Helsinki and Stockholm University. This update provides you with a selection of our current activities and latest news. If you have suggestions that you would like to include in coming updates, you are welcome to send these to annika.granebeck@su.se.

Editor: Annika Granebeck

Photo: Karuna Sah, Annika Granebeck

Stay updated

Find news and upcoming events at $\underline{www.bolin.su.se/arcticavenue}$ and follow the hashtag #ArcticAvenue.